
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Grandparents, 

 
You are invited to come along to Holy Trinity School on 

Wednesday 6 December for a visit. 
 

10:45 Meet in our Infants Quadrangle 
Our Year 9 guides will take you for a tour of our school 

 
11:15am Return to the Infants Quadrangle for morning tea 
with your grandchildren (except K-2 students who will be 

getting dressed for the concert!) 
 

11:40am If you wish to watch the Infants Christmas Concert 
than you can head to the Hall 

 
11:50am Morning concludes 

 
We would love to see you! 

 


